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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 08/17/2020 12:09 am
Response #: 637
Submitter ID: 38312
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Time to complete: 6 min. , 21 sec.
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1. JESSE CATO

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Richmond Highlands

4. MOVEMEANT@GMAIL.COM

5. 08/17/2020

6. 9a

7. It's a major crime concern l iving within such a close radius to where they are planning to develop a 60+ bed low-barrier homeless shelter. This presents a major
concern to all  of the residents l iving within the surrounding area.

I l ive off of 165th & N Park Ave North and moved here because it was close enough to HWY-99 to commute to work by bus, but removed enough from the high-
crime areas of Aurora. This decision would effectively turn this portion of 99 and the surrounding neighborhood into a hotspot for drug activity and substance
abuse, and jeopardize the health and safety of the entire community. Working in Ballard I have seen this first hand: Car-prowls and burglaries will  become a
daily occurrence, syringes and tents will  l ine our neighborhood streets, and a casual stroll  wil l  become a constant look-over-your-shoulder routine.

To make matters even worse, I am assuming that this location would be providing refuge to those who have been convicted of sexually-charged crimes - perhaps
even against children... Nearby schools and daycares will  be put on high-alert, and children won’t be able to play in their own front yard. It would just be a
matter of time before something really bad happened.

We really don’t want to see this - NOBODY DOES. Please reconsider your decision.

Thank you,

Jesse Cato

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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